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HEAR YOUR 

DEPUTY GRAND 

MASTER! 
*  *  *  *  * 

RW John Cooper will join us  
at our next Bureau Meeting 

Sunday, March 10, 2013 
at the 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 

Plus !!! 
Complimentary Full Breakfast 

Served by the Midnight 
Mission 

 

Annual Breakfast 

Two Months Away!   
Time is rapidly running out!!! . . . for 

you Lodges to make your Table 

reservations for the 81
st
 Annual Masonic 

Service Bureau Men’s Breakfast, 

honoring our Grand Master, coming up 

on Sunday, April 7, 2013, at the Los 

Angeles Airport Hilton Hotel. Tickets 

will be distributed to the Lodges later 

this month. Get your checks in ASAP 

to our office for best seating! The cost 

is $125.00 for a table of ten. 

 

 
 

A unique Conference is being planned 
at the George Washington Memorial 
in Washington on September 27-29, 
called The Quarry Project, 
emphasizing Masonic research and 
preservation.  It will  provide detailed 
guidance on maintaining and 
improving our historical repositories, 
plus the inspiring and standardizing 
of future Masonic research, writing 
and editing for Masonic libraries and 
the public.  You budding writers and 
Research Lodge members, see the   
website www.thequarryproject.com.  

 

 

LAMSB Executive 

Board For 2013 
If you missed our January 13

th
 Service 

Bureau meeting, allow me to introduce 
our new Executive Board members  
elected for the coming year.  The above 
photo shows this group of prominent  
Masons who will guide our organization 
in 2013.  They were duly obligated and 
welcomed by their Installing Officer, 

Wor. Bruce Ivie, Past President of the 
Bureau in 1979.  In the photo they are: 
[from left] David Bezner, Ralph Dash 
(Treas.), Seb Badoyan, Victor Lerma 
(Pres.), Vernon Dandridge, Jeff Yates, 
Rees Padfield, Rick Baca, Fred Votto (V-
Pres.), Rio Santonil (Sec.), and Chuck 
Hollingsworth.   
 

Much appreciation goes to our retiring 
2012 President of the Board Mike Bear, 
for his outstanding leadership, new 
ideas and dedication this past year. 

 
 

 

Southern California 

Past Masters Association 
. . . will hold their Annual Dinner 

Meeting Saturday, February 23
rd

, at the 

Pasadena Scottish Rite.  For more details 

and reservations, check the SCPMA 

Web Site at www.SoCalPMA.org. 
 

 

 

Congrats to our 2013 
Lodge Masters 

 

Newly-chosen 2013 Masters from the Los 
Angeles area’s Masonic Lodges were 
recognized and congratulated at our 
Service Bureau Meeting on January 13

th
.  

Twenty three were in attendance, to hear 
the annual report of the Bureau and to be 
formally introduced.  The above group 
photo shows this eminent group of 
Brothers guiding our Lodges this year! 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

We are sad to note that one of our 
local Past Grand Masters, M/W Doug 
Lemons, passed away January 26

th
.  

“Soft and Safe . . . .” 
 

Here’s an advance notice of a 
special lecture to be given by our 
Senior Grand Warden, R/W Russ 

Charvonia, at Glendale Lodge 368 on 
March 19

th
.  He will talk on 

“Repairing Our World by Improving 
Ourselves”. 

 

And the 2013 Masters and Wardens 
Retreats are scheduled for Ontario 

on March 15-17 and for Newport 
Beach on March 22-24.  Lodge 

Officer attendance is important! 
 

A special evening will be held on 
February 22

nd
 at the Pasadena 

Scottish Rite, honoring the 
retirement of its leader, Illus. Henry 

“Herb” Wilkins, 33° G.C. 
Our best to you in the future, Herb!  
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